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NEASDEN 

NEWS 

School closes on Friday 20th December 2019 3.00pm 

School opens on Tuesday 7th January 2020 8.45am 

Foundation Stage Christmas Nativity 

The Foundation Stage, performed a fantastic show ‘The Nursery Rhyme’ 

Key Stage 1 Christmas Nativity 

Year 1 and Year 2 performed a fantastic show ‘Everyone Loves a Baby’ 



            Thank you to all who helped and supported our Christmas fair. We raised £400.00 
. 
                        .

  
                                                                                                                                                                                         

 

      

      

         

  

 

 

                                                                                                                                

 

 

 

         Neasden’s Musical Extravaganza  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

                            

Children in Need 

 

Thank you everyone for supporting 

Children in Need with us. 

The children enjoyed wearing their spots 

for the day. 

We raised £190.79 

 

A 

special  

thank you 

to: 

Sainsbury, 

Wilko, 

Dinosaur 

centre 

& 

Mega fun 

for their  

Donations. 

 
 

Well done to Y6 for coming 3rd in 

Hull’s Futsal competition 

A big thank you to Mr 

Shaw, Miss Siddle 

and Mr Lusvardi from 

Hull Music service 

and of course our 

own Mr Barker. 
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NOTICE 

BOARD  

www.eduspot.co.uk 

As you are probably aware we now 

use the online eduspot website to pay 

for your child’s school meals, extra 

nursery sessions, Breakfast Club, 

Afterschool Club and school trips. All 

these services must be paid for in 

advance. 

 We would be grateful if you could 

bring your child’s account up to date 

over the break. 

 If you are experiencing difficulties with 

payment, please contact the school 

office. 

Thank You. 

 

 

 

 

School Updates 

Please remember to update the 

school office if you move address or 

change your contact number. We 

also require information if your child 

has any allergies or medical 

conditions.  

Thank You. 

 

After School Club Update 

Places need to be booked in at least 
48 hours in advance. 

Places are limited to 30 children per 
day. 

If your bill is not up to date weekly, 
your child will lose their place for the 

following week. 
At least 24 hours’ notice is required to 
cancel a place, otherwise a charge will 

be applied. 
 

 
 
 

Polite Reminder 

Doors are open between 

8.45am & 8.55am 

Late arrivals causes disruption 

to the class and their first lesson.  

 

Please ensure your child 

arrives between these times. 

 

If your child is not going to be in 

school, please ensure you 

telephone before 9am and select 

‘pupil absence’  

Please include your child’s 

name, class and reason for 

absence in your message.  

If no message is received your 

child will be marked as 

unauthorised. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

School Meals 

 

Polite reminder that as 

from January 

school meals will be £1.50 

 



Dates for Diaries - 2019 

Friday 20th December 3.00pm – School closes 

Tuesday 7th January 8.45am – School opens 

Wednesday 29th January 9am – Parent Partnership Writing Session 

Thursday 6th February – Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 11th February – Valentine Disco 

 

 

After school sports clubs 

 

Please note all the clubs 

are now finished. 

Letters for new clubs will 

go out in January 2020. 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   
 

` 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Morning Drop Off 

Please do not use the vehicle driveway to drop your child off in a morning. This causes congested 

traffic and could be dangerous if children are crossing the road. 

Key Stage 1 children should be accompanied by an adult while walking to Breakfast Club please. 

Pedestrians please do not walk through the vehicle gates. 

Please use the pavements. 

Please do not follow staff through the vehicle gates! 

Thank you for your  

co-operation. 

Holidays in Term Time 

Holidays taken in the school 

term will be unauthorised, 

unless there are exceptional 

circumstances. 

Please check the school 

website for holiday dates 

and training days. 

 

 

 

 

Pedestrian Gates 

Please note the gates WILL 

NOT be open before 7.45am in 

the morning and not before 

2.50pm in the afternoon. 

(Breakfast Club does not open 

until 7.45am) 

 


